
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS 
LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that at 10:00 a.m., Wednesday, June 7, 2017 in Room 525, 
County Governmental Center, 701 Ocean Street, Santa Cruz, the Santa Cruz Local Agency 
Formation Commission (LAFCO) will hold public hearings on the following matters:  

 
--Soquel Creek Water District Service and Sphere of Influence Review 
The proposed sphere of influence amendment would add APN 034-141-34 (2205 Wharf 
Road, Capitola) to the district’s sphere of influence. The project qualifies for a categorical 
exemption from further environmental review under the California Environmental Quality Act. 
 
--Wharf Road/Wright Annexation to the Soquel Creek Water District, No. 961 
The proposal would annex APN 034-141-34 (2205 Wharf Road, Capitola) to the Soquel 
Creek Water District. The project qualifies for a categorical exemption from further 
environmental review under the California Environmental Quality Act. 
 
--Areawide Approval for City of Santa Cruz Water Department 
The proposed Areawide Approval would allow the City of Santa Cruz Water Department to 
serve properties outside the city limits along existing mains in Pasatiempo, Branciforte, Live 
Oak, Soquel, and Capitola. The project qualifies for a categorical exemption from further 
environmental review under the California Environmental Quality Act. 
 
At the hearings, the Commission will consider oral or written comments from any interested 
person. 
 
Written reports and further information can be obtained by contacting LAFCO’s staff at 701 
Ocean Street, Room 318-D, Santa Cruz CA 95060, (831) 454-2055 or from LAFCO’s website at 
www.santacruzlafco.org . 
 
LAFCO does not discriminate on the basis of disability, and no person shall, by reason of a 
disability, be denied the benefits of its services, programs or activities. The Commission 
meetings are held in an accessible facility. If you wish to attend this meeting and you will require 
special assistance in order to participate, please contact the LAFCO office at least 48 hours in 
advance of the meeting to make arrangements.  
 
 
/original signed/ Patrick M. McCormick 
Executive Officer 
Date: May 3, 2017 
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